
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
May 5              Happy 25th Birthday, CVPS!!! 
May 6 – 10     Teacher Appreciation Wk.  
May 24           Parent/Teacher Conferences 
May 27           Closed for Memorial Day 
June 12          End of the Year Classroom Party 
June 13/14 Closed – Staff Development Days 

Last Day of School & Our Clasroom  
Party 

Teacher’s and their students will celebrate the end 
of the school year with a class party. CVPS will 
provide the snack for each individual class party.  
 

Happy Birthday, Country Village! 
Country Village Preschool is celebrating our 

25th Anniversary. We would like to extend our 
heartfelt thanks and gratitude to all our wonderful 
families for their support and patronage over the 
last years. We would also like to thank our wonderful 
staff of teachers for all their hard work and 
dedication in teaching and caring for all the 
wonderful children. Our deepest thanks to every 
one of you! 

Parent/Teacher Conferences 
P/T conferences will be held on Friday, May 24th, this 
year. Teachers and classrooms will have a sign-up 
sheet for 15 min. time slots. Conferences will be in 
the classroom and the school will be closed that 
day, we will be open from 12noon-5pm for Daycare 
children (8am-4pm and 8am-5pm) only.  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 Happy Mother’s Day 
Mother’s Day is on May 12th! We wanted to wish all 
our mothers a happy Mother’s Day! Thank you for 
all that you do for your children and thank you for 
sharing them with us! May you be celebrated!  
  

 
  
 

Reminders: 
Sickness Policy: To prevent the spread of 
communicable illnesses, take the time in the 
morning to observe your child.  If a child has a 
cough and/or a green runny nose, he/she can be 
contagious and should stay home.  If a child has 
been sent home with a fever over 101 (vomited or 
has had diarrhea more than 3 times) he/she needs 
to stay home one extra day after the temperature 
has returned to normal. The extra day is standard 
policy for most illnesses and will help insure your 
child’s recuperation and the health and safety of 
the other children. 
Pick up Policy: We are asking that your pick-ups be 
prompt and on time. Please do not keep your child 
waiting. Pick up times are as follows: Half Day – 
before12:00noon, Extended – before 3:00pm, Full 
Day – before 4:00pm and 5:00pm. To discourage 
late pickup, an additional $3.00 per minute late fee 
will be charged 
 
 
  
 

FOOTHILL RANCH  May 2024 

Teacher Appreciation Week is on May 6 – 10 and it 
is the perfect time of the year to take a moment to show 
your appreciation for your child’s teacher! You can do 
this through a handmade card, flowers or a simple 
“thank you,” etc. You can use ideas of ours or your own, 
but know that being recognized is a gift in itself, so even 
a “thank you” can be just what a teacher needs to fuel 
their teaching tank!   

May 6th – May 10th, 2018 


